
 

12th February 2021 
        

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Re: Spring Term Update 5 
 
We have come to the end of the half-term and, we would like to say a huge well 
done to our children for all of the brilliant work that they have done over this term. 
We know that there have been many ups and downs, but we have been really 
impressed by their resilience and positivity throughout this difficult period. They are 
all stars. 
 
We also really appreciate all the support that you have given the children and the 
school over the term. I cannot emphasize enough how much the staff appreciate 
your messages of support and positive feedback. We recognize how difficult the 
situation is for many families, and understand the challenges of juggling home 
schooling with all the other demands of family life and work. You might not have 
always felt like it but, you have done a fantastic job at managing it all. 
 
Welcome Back Mrs Flanagan 
We are delighted to have Mrs Flanagan returning to school today from her maternity 
leave.   
 
Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day took place this week, and this year the event was more important 
than ever. It is clear that the children are living in an increasingly digital world and 
spending more and more time online at the moment. Therefore, it is vitally important 
that they are able to use the internet safely. We want children to have access to the 
tools they need to navigate modern life and stay safe online. The classes have all 
worked hard this week looking at these important themes, and this will continue as 
we move forwards with on-going work on safer internet use in curriculum areas such 
as Relationships, Sex and Health Education, Computing and PSHE. 
 
World Book Day 
World Book Day will take place on Thursday 4th March this year. Over that week, we 
will be celebrating reading and looking at the joy that books can bring to us. If the 
children want to, they can dress up as a book character on World Book day. They 
will have the chance to share their costumes on the class Google Meets on 
Thursday 4th March. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Return to School 
At this point we do not know exactly what the roadmap for the full return to school 
looks like. The Prime Minister has said that he hopes it will be safe to commence the 
re-opening of schools from Monday 8 March. We are told that schools will be given 
at least two weeks’ notice to prepare for a full return to face-to-face education for all 
pupils. We will update you on any further information around the return of pupils to 
school as soon as we receive it. 
 
We very much look forward to getting all the children back as soon as it is possible 
and safe to do so. Until then, we will continue to support them as best we can 
through our remote learning. Please do keep letting us know how things are going.  
 
As always, many thanks for your continued support during this challenging period. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark Foster, 
 
Headteacher. 

 

 

 


